
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
March 25, 2004 

RE:    Arcadyan Technology Corporation  

FCC ID:  RAXWN4501DARC 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. 
 

1.) Viewing the External Photographs exhibit, there appear to be two models for this equipment; 
the white Siemens sample, and a black sample (Lucent?).  If indeed there are two sample 
configurations for this product then please provide an additional label for the black sample. In 
addition, please review your Internal Photographs – it appears that some inside views between 
the two models might be missing. 

2.) Can this device be set to channels other than 802.11b/g 1-11 by the user? Page 25 of the 
Manual indicates that channels up to 13 can be set. This is illegal in US and must be modified. 
Only 802.11b/g devices which use channels 1-11 are acceptable to the Commission.  

3.) Despite the fact that both the chip antenna and dipole have the same gain, it is reasonable to 
expect that with different types of antennas there will be some differences in the spurious 
emissions profile. Was an evaluation of spurious emissions done with both the chip antenna 
and dipole? Were there any differences? 

4.) A statement warning end users to maintain a distance of 20cm from this device appears to be 
missing from the Manual. Please correct or indicate to me where it can be found.  

5.) The Safety Precautions on page 3 of the Manual indicate the USB cable must not be 
extended. This is contrary to the RF Safety precautions for RF category “Mobile” equipment 
where instructions must be given for the end user to maintain a distance of 20cm from the 
equipment and it’s antenna. Please resolve this discrepancy. 

 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Director of Engineering 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 
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